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SSPC-QP1 & QP2 CERTIFICATION REQUIREMENT ADDED TO 78040-121 ON AUGUST LETTING 

August 1, 2008 Letting 
Item 121 
Contract 78040 

The Bulletin is being revised to indicate that the Contractor is required to be SSPC-QP1 & QP2 certified in 
order to be authorized to bid the above item. Evidence of certification must be provided prior to receiving 
authorization to bid. Contractors are required to submit copies of current certificates for each Letting. 

If you have any questions please contact Ryan Sheley at 217-782-7806. 

 


